Veterans Corner

Veterans Employment Committee is Looking for New Members
  The Kings County Veterans Employment Committee (VEC) is comprised of both public and private sector members who are interested in the employment issues of our local veterans’ community.  The VEC promotes the importance and advantages of hiring, training, and retraining highly qualified veterans.  Veterans have the proven ability to quickly learn new skills and concepts.  They possess identifiable and transferable skills proven to achieve success.  They understand practical ways to manage and achieve goals even in the most trying circumstances.  They are trained to lead by example as well as through direction, delegation, motivation and inspiration.

  Objectives of the VEC include providing a “clearinghouse” for questions, concerns, and recommendations concerning the effectiveness of employment services that are provided by EDD/One-Stop and available to veterans in our community.  The VEC confers regularly with EDD/One-Stop staff on policy matters and recommendations to improve and expand the services provided to veterans. 

  The VEC is currently looking for new members who are committed to improving employment and training opportunities for veterans, as well as sharing and receiving updated information on issues that affect employment of veterans.  The VEC is specifically looking for new members from NAS Lemoore and the local business community.  

  The VEC meets monthly on the 3rd Wednesday at 3:00 pm at the Veterans Hall in downtown Hanford.  If you are interested in becoming a member of the VEC please contact Scott Holwell at 852-2661.
    The Kings County Veterans Service Office can complete the DMV Veteran Status Verification Form for the new California Veteran Designation on your driver’s license and also issues Veteran I.D. cards to honorably discharged veterans. Contact Scott Holwell if you would like to receive periodic veteran’s information by email.    There are many state and federal benefits and programs available to veterans and their dependents.  To determine if you are eligible for any of these benefits, visit or call our office.  We can and will assist you in completing all required application forms.  You can get information on the Web from the Kings County Veterans Service Office webpage at www.countyofkings.com/vets. 

Scott Holwell, retired Navy Master Chief Petty Officer, is the Deputy Veterans Service Officer for Kings County. Send your questions to the Veterans Service Office, 1400 W. Lacey Blvd, Hanford, CA 93230; call (559)852-2669; or e-mail scott.holwell@co.kings.ca.us.
